
Bethel Baptist Church youth ministry
invites you to

Staying Alive

A conversation with 
NYPD & the community

September 23, 2016 at 6:00PM
Bethel Baptist Church

265 Rev. Timothy white way (bergen Street)
Brooklyn, NY 11217

Black and Latino parents say they've long known they have to have a different conversation 
than their white counterparts when it comes to talking about police with their children.  As 
the nation struggles with recent deaths of black males at the hands of white police officers, 
that conversation is more important than ever.  

Staying Alive is the start of the conversation for Community and Police to understand one 
another and learn how to work together to create a better world for the generations to come.  
There is no better time than now to prepare our young people for the world we live in.

Don’t miss the opportunity to meet local Police Officers,
Youth Officers, Corrections Officers, and other Law 

Enforcement Agents & begin bridging the gap.

For more information contact:
Jeffrey Primus at (347) 232-8872   or   Natasha Campbell at (347) 242-6710

Rev. C. Ramont Morris, Pastor         Natasha Campbell, Youth Director


